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Lou Mansolillo

From: Katie Burzon <katie.burzon@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 9:12 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Testimony in Support of HB7617

Dear Chair Bennett and Committee Members: 
 
The more than 3,000 members of Climate Action Rhode Island (CARI)—a grassroots group working to eliminate the 
extraction and use of fossil fuels—strongly support and urge you to pass H7617, the Building Decarbonization Act. 
H7617 is CARI’s top priority for the 2024 legislative session. 
 
As a young,local architect, I support the bill. Rhode Island currently has no plan to reduce building emissions. This is so 
important for our future. To reduce current emissions and eliminate future emissions from buildings in Rhode Island, I 
urge you to vote for H7617 today! 
 
Best,  
Katie Burzon 
East Greenwich Resident    
 
 
--  
Kaitlyn Burzon 
(603) 988-3045 


